
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

Newsletter – January 2017 
 

Happy New Year!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ring in the New Year with OTRA!  Purchase your membership for 2017! 
 
We will be awarding a trophy trailer to the Regular Season high point roper 
once again this year….all members are eligible!  Get to as many dates in as 
many different districts that you can to get points! Points are based on Perfect 
Attendance and Placing at District Ropings.  In any District or Districts - Attend 
every date in a category at a district and receive one point per category for 
perfect attendance.  Attend at least two different district dates in your home 
district AND at least two different district dates outside of your home district and 
receive a point for every time you place in any district on any date!  
The trailer is a two horse slant, metal rib side, with full tack and big back gate, 
complete with trophy graphics!  Plan early, attend often & enter up! Good Luck! 
 
OTRA Finals will be in Abilene, TX again this year.  We are excited to share 
with you that the City of Abilene has passed a bond election that will allow the 
Taylor County Expo to build a new climate controlled facility and improve and 
update existing buildings which will make Abilene an even better place to hold 
our Finals.  We are hoping that by 2018 the new equine facility will be ready! 
Imagine…..beating the heat in Abilene in July…..It is going to be awesome!  
Let’s all get to Abilene this summer too….it will be hot, but it will be worth it….. 
prize truck, trailers, saddles, buckles and more….get qualified & get to Abilene!  
 
 
 

All our Best to All of You, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


